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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 9:48 PM


To: Harrison, Katrina


Cc: Ellis, Gregg; Leaf, Rob/SAC; Micko, Steve/SAC


Subject: Re: DSM2 Channel Velocity Analysis - locations


Hi Katrina --

Barb indicated that they expected to need the locations used for CWF as well as some others. We are really


taxed right now so I can't provide the specifics of the additional locations, but will as soon as the team can get


them to me. I suggest the work begin on the locations listed in the attachment, and I'll get the other info to you


very soon. Is this doable?


Thanks,


Cathy


On Tue, Feb 19, 2019 at 11:04 AM Harrison, Katrina <kharrison@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hi Cathy -

Just a reminder that we need confirmation on the locations that you want the DSM2 velocity comparisons for


in order to move forwards with the additional DSM2-HYDRO analysis that you requested. Basically, whether


it is the same locations as Table 2-166 in the attached or whether you'd like any different locations. Once you


confirm the locations we believe it should be pretty fast.


Thank you,


Katrina Harrison


Bay-Delta Office


Bureau of Reclamation

Office: (916) 414-2425


Cell: (916) 606-8793



